From: Liz Cezat
To: Dianne Massa
Cc: Patrick Sullivan

Subject: FW: Planning Commission Meeting
Date: Monday, June 10, 2019 9:45:50 AM

HI,

Comment directed to the PC.

Liz Cezat Communications Manager City of Northville 248-305-2703 Off-site # today: 734-604-2910

From: Northville Update <northvilleupdate@muniweb.com>

Date: Monday, June 10, 2019 at 8:41 AM **To:** Liz Cezat <lcezat@ci.northville.mi.us> **Subject:** FW: Planning Commission Meeting

From: J. Valade [mailto:jollyvalade@yahoo.com]

Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 8:18 PM

To: City of Northville <northvilleupdate@muniweb.com>

Subject: Planning Commission Meeting

(Please forward this message to the Planning Commission)

I attended the the meeting at Hillside on 6/4, and I wanted to thank each planning commissioner and the planning consultant for spending several hours reviewing and recommending changes for the proposed PUD preliminary site plans.

Thank you for your dedication, service and commitment

Regards,

Jan Valade

.